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July 27, 1955

Gulf 0il Corporation
Box 2167
Hobbs, New Mexicc

Gentlemen:

Your attention is directed to cur recent letter advising
you that your A Ramsey C, 4 E, 21-21-36, would be reclassified
and transferred from the Eunice to the Eumont Pool.

A reexamination of the well records by Mr. R. F. Montgomery,
geologist, indicates that this reclassification was in error
and that the well should remain in the Eunice Pool.

You will therefore please disregard our previous notice.

Sinterely yours,

b .
T . 7

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Proration Manager

ALP/pp

cc: Phillips Petroleum Company, Hobbs, New Mexico
Shedl Pipeline Company, H,bbs, New Mexico
Santa Fe
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